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Clarren, Sarah

From: Sue Henshon [suzannahenshon@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2020 5:09 PM
To: Clarren, Sarah
Subject: Fw: variance

 
 
As residents of 1056 Nantasket Avenue, we have been neighbors to Phil and Connie Thomas for more than 30 years.  In that period of time, they have 
been great neighbors to our family. We are certain that this variance would be in the best interest of the neighborhood and the town of Hull,and we 
support the variance.   
 
Thank you so much, 
 
The Henshon Family 
1056 Nantasket Avenue 
Hull, Massachusetts  
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Clarren, Sarah

From: Carol Bromberg [sgb1112@rcn.com]
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 10:05 AM
To: Clarren, Sarah
Subject: 2 family at 1045 Nantasket Ave. Hull

I support the variance request of Phil and Connie Thomas at 1045 Nantasket Ave.                             
Carol Bromberg, 1060 Nantasket Ave. Hull. ( They are fine neighbors. My summer residence has 
been in my late husband’s family for over 70 years.) 
---------- 
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